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Dear ^7A^/
Thank you for your letter of 3 March to the Secretary of State about the ULEZ
scrappage scheme funding. I am replying as the Minister for Roads and Local
Transport.

As you are aware, responsibility for air quality in London is devolved. It would
be for the Mayor of London and the GI-A to budget for any funding the impact
clean air initiatives have on drivers and businesses inside and on the
boundary with London.

London has received almost £102m of Government funding for projects
specifically targeted at helping to tackle pollution. Through the longer-term
funding settlement, Government has committed over £6 billion to secure the
long-term future of London's transport network, keeping public transport
moving so people have low-emission alternatives to get around the capital,
while driving down congestion.

Best wishes,

RICHARD HO MP

MINISTER FOR ROADS AND LOCAL TRANSPORT




